

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

27th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 4 - MULBERRY

We would like to inform you that Mrs Clarke will be starting her maternity shortly. I am sure that you will join me in thanking her for all her hard work with Year 4 – Mulberry since September and we wish her the very best with the happy addition to her family.

For the remainder of the school year, Year 4 Mulberry will be taught by Miss Kharbanda. Miss Kharbanda joined us initially last September and is looking forward to working with your children. Please join me in making her feel very welcome.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten

Headteacher









